
Friday 1 September, 2023

Dear Parents, Caregivers and Students,

We are taking the Mt Albert chamber ensemble and chamber trio over to Everil Orr Retirement

Home on Wednesday 20 September to perform a 30min concert. Parents are welcome to attend.

_____________________________________________________________________

When: Wednesday 20 September

Time: 1pm concert

Students meet at 12.30pm in the Hall to walk over.

Where: Everil Orr café

Transport: Walking

What to bring: Tidy school uniform, instruments and music

Cost: $0

_____________________________________________________________________

Please fill out this online permission slip by Friday 8 September.

Kind regards,

Nate Collings - BMus GradDipTchg

nate.collings@elim.school.nz

HoLA Music and Performing Arts

Itinerant Music Programme Facilitator

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc_jQ4GYi6M0VMUAOacpRvXQq8Fe4qDwb6yF8yal7M2brzwkA/viewform?usp=sf_link

